**English translation follows**
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January 4, 2022
To all students,
NISHINA Hiroshige, President of Ehime University
Preparing for the Resumption of Classes

Happy New Year!

| hope that each of you had meaningful New Year holidays.

The number of COVID-19 confirmed cases in Japan has gradually increased since
the end of last year and infection with Omicron variant, which is said to be highly
contagious, has been seen in many places.

As you start classes on Friday, January 7th, | would like to ask that you exercise
caution and take good care of your health starting today. In particular, those who

moved out of the prefecture during the New Year holidays are advised to pay extra



attention to their health condition.

After the resumption of classes, we would like to ask you to take even more
thorough measures to prevent infection on campus (wearing masks at all

times, disinfecting hands and fingers, ensuring adequate ventilation, etc.). If you
feel even a little bit sick, please visit a medical institution quickly, refrain from going
to school, and contact your supervisor or the academic affairs team of your

department as soon as possible.



